

Information Governance

Postal address: Coventry City Council PO Box 15 Coventry CV1 5RR

www.coventry.gov.uk

E-mail: infogov@coventry.gov.uk

Phone: 024 7697 5408

Date: 30 March 2021

Dear Sir/Madam

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) Request ID: FOI317025359

Thank you for your request for information relating to whistleblowing data and training.

Your request and our responses are shown below:

1. How many reports did you receive from whistleblowers in 2019 and in 2020?

2019 - 7

2020 - 5

2. How many people do you have in your organisation that are trained/permitted to take reports from whistleblowers?

Two.

3. What training have the people in question number 2 received in whistleblowing?

Both officers have sufficient understanding of whistleblowing through the professional qualifications that they hold in relation to their position and experience.

- 4. What cost, if any, was there for this training?
- 5. Which organisation delivered each course?
- 6. What is the name of the person that arranged this training and what is their email address?

For Questions 4 to 6, these are not applicable. Please refer to Question 3.

7. What methods do you have for whistleblowers to contact a person that is authorised to take their report and what are the specific details of these, i.e., email addresses, telephone numbers etc?

Julie Newman
City Solicitor and Monitoring Officer
Director of Law and Governance
Coventry City Council
One Friargate
Coventry
CV1 2GN

Telephone: 02476 972707

Email: Julie.newman@coventry.gov.uk

Karen Tyler
Chief Internal Auditor
Coventry City Council
One Friargate
Coventry
CV1 2GN

Telephone: 02476 972186

Email: Karen.tyler@coventry.gov.uk

8. What are the email addresses for the people authorised to receive whistleblower reports?

Please refer to Question 7.

9. How many whistleblowers have left the organisation within 12 months of making a report?

We can confirm that we do not hold this information and are advising you as per Section 1(1) of the Act. The Council does not record this information.

10. How many whistleblowers have made an allegation of 'detriment' against your organisation?

None.

The supply of information in response to a freedom of information request does not confer an

automatic right to re-use the information. You can use any information supplied for the purposes of private study and non-commercial research without requiring further permission. Similarly, information supplied can also be re-used for the purposes of news reporting. An exception to this is photographs. Please contact us if you wish to use the information for any other purpose.

Should you wish to make any further requests for information, you may find what you are looking for is already published on the <u>Council's web site</u> and in particular its FOI/EIR <u>Disclosure log</u>, <u>Council's Publication Scheme</u>, <u>Open Data</u> and <u>Facts about Coventry</u>.

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response. Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to your original request – email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.

Yours faithfully

Information Governance